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From: CNFE Secretariat JD <office(@cnfe.eu>
Sent: Tuesday 2 May 2023 07:57

To: office(@cnfe.eu

Subject: CNFE Praise for our German members

Dear Mayor, dear Councillor, dear colleague,

Germany has made an historic step by closing its last nuclear plants last month. It was long announced and
prepared, but until the end, and beyond that, strongly criticized. But the German government kept their
word.

Our Chairman, Jiirgen Czernohorszky, has written a congratulation letter to the German Bundeskanzler Olaf
Scholz and to climate-minister Robert Habek. (see attachment) With this letter CNFE’s chairman wants to
express his respect and support for the German step. Among all the loud criticism of the nuclear lobby, we
want to demonstrate support and agreement.

Through this letter, our chairman also congratulates our German member cities: Bottrop, Dortmund,
Diisseldorf, Frankfurt, Hannover, Heidelberg, Ludwigshafen, Miinchen, Niirnberg, Reutlingen,
Saarbriicken, Stuttgart, and Viernheim. With their many years of dedication and commitment, they
are important pioneers for this step.

CNFE will continue to work in the future to ensure that many other countries follow the German example as
soon as possible, so that our common goal of a nuclear-free Europe can be achieved.

We thank you, our members, for your support.

Jan Dictus

Secretariat Cities for a Nuclear Free Europe

tel: + 43 664 886 04274

Office(@CNFE.eu
https://scanner.topsec.com/?d=1962&r=show&u=www.CNFE.ecu&t=287397acb89c530e583fd9ecbelcd031
a43ald30

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann ta an riomhphost seo a phriontiil. Please consider the Environment before
printing this mail.



